Healthwatch Lancashire Launches Learning Disabilities and Autism project 

Healthwatch Lancashire has launched a project to hear the views of those who consider themselves to have a learning disability or autism, their families, carers and those who know them well, to find out what’s important to them in terms of their health and social care.  

An initial consultation took place with Learning Disability groups to identify what was important to them when accessing health or social care services.  Healthwatch Lancashire heard a range of experiences, with the most prominent being communication within hospital settings and the use of Hospital Passports. This key theme has formed the basis of an extensive programme of public engagement and an online survey. 

Those who consider themselves to have a learning disability or autism, as well as carers, support workers and family members of those who have a learning disability or autism, can complete the following online survey: www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/LDaccesstohospital 

‘Easy Read’ versions of this survey and engagement tools are also available. Please contact the Healthwatch Lancashire team at info@healthwatchlancashire.co.uk for these tools. 
The feedback received will be used to compile a report that will be shared with those who plan, run and regulate health and social care services to highlight how these services can be improved for those who have learning disabilities or autism, their carers and families.  

Sheralee Turner-Birchall, Chief Executive at Healthwatch Lancashire, said: “From our initial conversations, we are hearing that accessing certain services is difficult for people who have a learning disability or autism. 
“This specific project aims to discover further their experiences and opinions so that providers and commissioners can hear first-hand what is working well and where these services need to improve to enable equal access for people with learning disabilities or autism.”
